
Raymond Wong, a graduate of 
Rob Roy’s Strings Program 
is currently starting 
his doctorate in New York. 
This Killarney pianist 
graduated at the top 
of his class at 
Julliard last year. 
This summer, 
he played in Prague. 
Although Raymond 
took private 
piano lessons, 
He credits 
Killarney 
with much of 
his musical success. 
 

Congratulations 

to our 

Killarney Alumni, 

Raymond Wong! 


